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May 31, 2020 

 

For the past ten years, the Greenburgh Hebrew Center has been honored to 

have a Cantor that has made an impact on so many people.  Cantor Janet’s 

support of the Men’s club has been amazing – particularly as we have 

transformed over the last few years.  

The Luftig family is personally grateful for your support of our family, being 

new to the GHC community ten years ago, teaching our children and 

preparing Justin for his upcoming Bar-Mitzvah.  

The Baskins personally acknowledge your unwavering friendliness, the 

personal touch you add to everything you do and the knack for never 

forgetting a name.  

The GHC Men’s Club is happy to acknowledge, thank, congratulate and wish 

a hardy Yasher Koach to Cantor Janet for your commitment, service and 

devotion for the GHC Community. 

 

Sincerely, 

Howard Baskin and David Luftig 

Men's Club Co-Presidents 
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